COLORADO
State Land Board

Department of Natural Resources

Y

November 14, 2016

Ms. Amy C. Yeldell

Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Notice of 110(c) to 112(c) Construction Materials Permit Conversion
Duran & Pearce Contractors, Inc., Martin Pit 1-A
Permit No. M-1990-140 - Withdrawal of State Land Board Objection

By letter of July 11, 2016, the State Land Board objected to the mine plan proposed in
the above mentioned permit conversion application.

Since filing the objection, the State Land Board has executed a mineral lease with
Duran & Pearce Contractors to allow extraction of the sand & gravel resources owned
by the State of Colorado that were included in the permit conversion application.
Therefore, the State Land Board withdraws its objection to the permit amendment
application.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 303-866-3454 x3313 or
phillip.courtney@state.co.us. Thank you for your assistance.

hillip J. c:ourg RECEIVED

Solid Minerals Leasing Manager

Sincere
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